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It is a false assumption that anyone in the legislature can help any child to succeed in 

life. This comes down to character and only persons close to children mentally can 

help them. So to make ANY law that purports to help the education of children is 

false on its face. Just STOP! 

The public adults and children of all ages would be better off if all the bureaucrats in 

Salem just STOPPED making ANY new laws! 


